
Subject: Re: Bazaar....
Posted by mdelfede on Thu, 10 Apr 2008 10:24:55 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

luzr wrote on Thu, 10 April 2008 02:31
Anyway, in any case, I believe that it is important to mark them "Bazaar" in the info line, because
such packages will appear among uppsrc packages...

I agree. I often get confused when I look for packages that I know they're bazaar ones and I find
them intermixed with upp ones.
Maybe (but that would be a bit more complicated...) would be better to have packages separated
by nest group in package manager, with a separator between :

UPPSRC :
  ide
  core
  ......
BAZAAR ;
  rasterctrl
  otherstuffs
  ......
MYAPPS :
  myfirstpackage
  mysecondpackage
  ....

So we could always see to what belongs a package.

Ciao

Max
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